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The Mlynarzewicz Family in Israel held a reunion on the 24th of April.
Pictures will be posted in the Family Gallery soon.

The Australian Mlynarzewicz's are holding their reunion in Melbourne next Sunday the 8th of
May - everyone's welcome!

In the second week of June, the New York Millers are getting together with some Argentinian
and Australian Mlynarzewicz descendants.

Please send your photos for the website.  
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